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Newsletter Distribution 

This newsletter is produced quarterly and is distributed to every member and associate who has paid the annual dues to the Chapter.  Also, a general distribution is made once a year to every person currently listed ar retired, or has 25 years of service in our Chapter area. Articles of general interest for the newsletter are always welcomed from our members. 
New Members 

New members will receive our Trent Severn Chapter  newsletter in the current year of becoming a Heritage member, after that, they need to signify their intent to join by paying dues to the Chapter yearly in order to continue to receive our newsletters.  

Welcome and Congratulations to our new members and/or new retirees and transfers . 

Lynda McDonnell- Carrying Place, Pamela Cornell- Kingston, Munshaw Garfield- Haliburton

John Guest – Ennismore, Cheryl Slater – Mc Arthurs Mills, Robert Western- Lindsay, 
Brian Hackett- Kingston, Richard Hancock- Kingston. 
In Memoriam 
Mary Putman – Magnatawan – Oct/16 

Dick Berezowski- Newmarket  

Wilfred John Pound – Brighton- Nov 10/16 - in his 96th year 
What to do when a Plan member dies?
Who do I contact about the Canada post Pension Plan?

Contact the Pension Centre at 1-877-480-9220. Outside North America: 1-613-683-5908

For Executive employees: 1-866-275-9810

What information is required?
The member employee’s name, identification number(if available) , date of death and marital staus at death. Name of spouse or common-law partner, name of executor, eligible children and beneficiaries, with their dates of birth, addresses and telephone numbers. An original death certificate and a copy of the will and proof of the appointment of the executor will be required.
A Pension Centre representative will be there to answer your questions and guide you through each step of the process.
Some other helpful phone numbers:

Great West Life Assurance Co.



1-866-716-1313
Sun-Life Insurance Co. 




1-888-757-7427

Canada Pension Plan 





1-800-277-9914
Superannuation, Supplementary Death Benefits 

1-800-561-7930 
To find a list of our current activities and contact info: 

Go to www.heritageclub.ca and select “Trent Severn Chapter” 
Charity Donations for 2016 

Women’s Resource Centre in Lindsay - $150.00
Food Bank in Lindsay – 70 pounds of food 
Funds collected from our Charity Golf Tournament in the Fall 


Dear Members:





Spring is in the air. Please take a moment to look at our upcoming events and join us for some fun activities.





 We thank all those members who have renewed their membership. The annual fees paid by our members are instrumental in keeping our chapter active. 





We also welcome our new members to our Chapter and we look forward to meeting them and hope that they will join us in our activities. 





We are still looking for members to volunteer for Vice President and Secretary on our executive to help bring the Trent Severn chapter up to par with other chapters across the country. 


  


     If you have any ideas for activities you would like to see, we are open to


    all Suggestions.  We also encourage your feedback.  





You can contact me at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:trentsevern22@hotmail.com" ��trentsevern22@hotmail.com� or by phone: 1 705 320-9480 


   


     Thank you





    L.W.K. 


Les Kimmerer


    President 


   Trent Severn Chapter      














  iMalesuada quis, egestas quis, wisi. Donec ac sapien. Ut orci. Duis ultricies, metus a feugiat porttitor, dolor mauris convallis est, quis mattis lacus ligula eu augue. Sed facilisis. Morbi lorem mi, tristique vitae, sodales eget, hendrerit sed, erat lorem ipsum dolor.


Vestibulum eget purus vitae eros ornare adipiscing. Vivamus nec quam. Integer vestibulum malesuada libero. Sed vehicula fermentum leo. In condimentum. Nullam wisi arcu, suscipit consectetuer. Vestibulum imperdiet nonummy sem. Vivamus sit amet erat nec turpis tempus consequat. Praesent malesuada. Donec vitae dolor. Donec at lacus ac mi vehicula bibendum. Donec feugiat tempor libero. Nam uut, massa. Maecenas vitae ante et lacus aliquam hendrerit.


Curabitur nunc eros, euismod in, convallis at, vehicula sed consectetuer posuere, eros mauris dignissim diam, pretium sed pede suscipit. Fusce urna magna,lorem neque eget lacus.


Adiam condimentum purus, in Proin in sapien.


Fusce urna magna,neque eget lacus. Maecenas felis nunc, aliquam ac, consequat vitae, feugiat at, blandit vitae, euismod vel, nunc. Aenean ut erat ut nibh commodo suscipit. Fusce urna magna,neque eget lacus. Maecenas metus non quam.


Cras erat. Aliquam pede. vulputate eu, estmorbi tristique senectus et netus et male. Aliquam pede. Proin neque est, sagittis at, semper vitae, tincidunt quis Malesuada quis, egestas quis, wisi. Donec ac sapien. Ut orci. Duis ultricies, metus a feugiat porttitor, dolor mauris convallis est, quis mattis lacus ligula eu augue. Sed facilisis. Morbi lorem mi, tristique vitae, sodales eget, hendrerit sed, erat. Vestibulum.


Nam uut, massa. Fusce urna magna,neque eget lacus. Maecenas vitae ante et lacus aliquam hendrerit.
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What’s to come at a glance?





Pineridge Annual Charity Golf Tournament 





Lunch at Mandarin Restaurant in Barrie





Niagara Falls Bus Trip





Lunch at Neabors Family Restaurant in Lindsay





Trent Severn Annual Charity Golf Tournament





The Carousel Restaurant in Peterborough





Elections & Yearly Meeting 





Letters of Appreciation





Santa Claus Letters 




















    Spring 2017





President’s Message





Trent Severn Chapter





                                              Upcoming Events for 2017





Friday June 23, 2017 at 09:00 A.M.: Pineridge Chapter Annual Golf Tournament


Golfers from the Pineridge, Humber, Simcoe and Trent Severn Chapters are invited to participate in their annual Charity Golf Tournament.  


The golf tournament will be held at Lakeridge Links/Whispering Ridge Golf Course, located at 1355 Brawley Road; Brooklin, On. The cost has remained the same now for the last few years: $70 per member with no cart, $83 for a senior member with a cart and non-seniors $88 with cart. The tournament will be followed by a prime rib dinner and many prizes will be awarded.


When registering, please advise us if you require a cart, as we need to reserve these ASAP. 


Contact Bernie Snyder to register at 416 439-9505 or Les Kimmerer at 705 320-9480. Cheques should be made out to Pineridge Heritage Club and indicate what you are paying for. All registrations should be completed by May 31st 





Wednesday June 21, 2017 at 12:00 P.M.:  The Mandarin Luncheon Buffet in Barrie 


We meet at the Mandarin Restaurant, 28 Fairview Rd in Barrie, for our group lunch. Seniors please bring along your identification. The cost is still $10 per paid member, $14 for non-paid members and guests.


Please bring along a non-perishable food item for the food banks. 





Reserve with Les Kimmerer @ � HYPERLINK "mailto:trentsevern22@hotmail.com" ��trentsevern22@hotmail.com� or phone: 1 705 320-9480.





Wednesday July 19,2017- Niagara Falls Oh Canada Trip 





Cost $90.00  - 6 seats left 


Reserve with Bob Wludyka 613-968-3874 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:bdwludyka@gmail.com" ��bdwludyka@gmail.com�





Wednesday August 16, 2017 at 12:00 P.M. at Neabors Family Restaurant for Lunch in Lindsay 





We meet at Neabors for lunch. It is in the Lindsay Square Mall. The address is 401 Kent St. W. in Lindsay. Paid Members $12 and non-paid members and guests $15. Don’t forget your donation to the food bank. A non-perishable item is appreciated. 





Reserve with Les Kimmerer at � HYPERLINK "mailto:trentsevern22@hotmail.com" ��trentsevern22@hotmail.com� or phone: 1 705 320-9480.





Saturday Sept 9, 2017 at 1:00 P.M.  Charity Golf Tournament at Deer Run Golf Course 





Trent Severn Chapter is hosting their Annual Charity Golf Tournament at Deer Run Golf Course: 


10 Brook St. in Little Britain. There will be dinner and prizes. Price is still to be arranged. Details to


follow in the Summer Newsletter. Mark this date on your calendar. It will be a fun time for all.   





Wednesday Sept 27, 2017 at Carousel Restaurant at 12: P.M.– 116 Lansdowne St E Peterborough, On 


We will have our yearly meeting and elections. Paid members $12.00 and non-paying members and guests $15.00


Donations to the Food bank appreciated.  RSVP to Les Kimmerer by September 15,2017 at 705-320-9480 or trentsevern22@hotmail.com 





\








Belleville Council





Bob Wludyka heads the council chapter in Belleville and hosts a variety of bus trips and activities around the Belleville area. 


If anyone is interested in participating, they may contact him for a list of activities at: 613-968-3874 or bdwludyk@gmail.com   


His activities are also posted on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.heritageclub.ca" ��www.heritageclub.ca� 





Congratulations 


Congratulations to Bob Wludyka for being awarded for “Volunteer Of The Year 2017 for Volunteer Information Quinte”. This award covers a Very Big Area (Belleville, Trenton, Centre South, North Hastings, Prince Edward County)





Volunteering 


The motto of the Heritage Club is “People Helping People”: we would like to know of any activity you are currently participating in that benefits people and/or the community and how many hours you spend per month. This is one of the criteria we are measured on by Canada Post and it affects our funding. 





Life Events 


Have you any life events you would like the Heritage Club to announce? Marriages, births, special anniversaries, deaths, hospitalizations. Let us know so we can pay tribute.





Santa Claus Letters  





We wish to thank all of our members who participated in the Santa Letter writing program. 


This is such a worthy cause and we appreciate all your efforts. 


For those who wish to volunteer, these letters can be done in your own home. The letters are sent directly to you along with the response letters and envelopes. The motto of the Heritage Club is “ People helping People” and what better way than to bring joy to children at this special time of year. Contact Les Kimmerer at 705 320-9480 or at � HYPERLINK "mailto:trentsevern22@hotmail.com" ��trentsevern22@hotmail.com� 





 ANNUAL DUES FOR 2017 


    


If you haven’t already paid your membership dues for 2017, they are now due. They have remained the same for years now: $10 per member, $10 per spouse, this will give you the newsletters which have a listing of all our club activities for the year, discounts of our Chapter luncheons, Corporate membership with Good Life Fitness and home and auto insurance with Johnson Insurance Co. For anyone who isn’t mobile, who can’t come out to our events and just wishing to keep in touch by receiving only the newsletters, the cost is $5. 





Membership dues for the following year are due with the last newsletter of the year, the Fall Newsletter in Sept/Oct. The Annual fees paid by our members are instrumental in keeping our chapter active. Thank you very much for participating. 





Dues can be sent to Phyllis Kimmerer Treasurer: 91 Sweetnam Drive, Lindsay, On K9V 0A6. 


Make cheques payable to Trent Severn Heritage Chapter. 





\


 





                                               YOUR EXECUTIVE MEMBERSHIP





                                                  Chapter President: Les Kimmerer, Writer-Editor Newsletter 


                                                  Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:trentsevern22@hotmail.com" ��trentsevern22@hotmail.com�


                                                     1st Vice President: – Vacant 


                                            Treasure: Phyllis Kimmerer 


                                            Secretary: Vacant    


                                         


                                                                      Belleville Council


                                                                        Bob Wludyka - 613 968-3874 - email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:bdwludyka@gmail.com" ��bdwludyka@gmail.com�


                                                            Bruce Nickle 


                                                            Dixie Locke 


					


				            	FORMS		





I would consider being an executive participant in the Chapter    yes ________   





Name ____________________________ Address…………………………………Ph # ………………





___________________________________________________________________________________                                                      


                                                        Change of Address Notice 


Name:


Old Address:





New Address:


Postal code:


Phone number:





                                                      MEMBERSHIP DUES RENEWAL 


Name:


Address:


Postal Code:





Phone Number:				Renewal for Self?			Couple?





Reminder: have you enclosed dues? 					Amount Enclosed  


----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


Send completed forms and/or information to: 


Phyllis Kimmerer 


Trent Severn Heritage Chapter.


91 Sweetnam Drive, Lindsay, On. K9V 0A6.


 


You may also phone our Treasurer, Phyllis (705) 320-9480             


Cheques for luncheons, golf tournament and membership dues should be made out to:


Trent Severn Heritage Chapter                                                
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